
From: UNDP GEF <undpgef@undp.org>  
Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 1:03 PM 
To: Gretel Orake <gretel.orake@undp.org> 
Cc: Kwanruen Seub-Am <kwanruen.seubam@undp.org>; Manuel Soriano 
<manuel.soriano@undp.org> 
Subject: Project Extension Request: GEF Papua New Guinea - UNDP ID (PIMS 5569) 
 

Dear Gretel, 

Project extension request for Papua New Guinea, GEF project, entitled "Facilitating Renewable Energy 
& Energy Efficiency Applications for Green House Gas Emission Reduction (FREAGER)", (PIMS 5569), 
has been approved by the Executive Coordinator and Director until Oct 20, 2022.  

Best regards, 

Ms. Kwanruen Seubam 

on behalf of Mr. Pradeep Kurukulasuriya 

Executive Coordinator - Environmental Finance 
Director - Nature, Climate and Energy 
Bureau for Policy and Programme Support (BPPS)/Global Policy Network 
United Nations Development Programme 
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